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Comments: I do not support any practices that reduce or limit access to USFS controled land in the Clearwater

Region. Specifically, motorized and mechanized use should be maintained or expanded in all areas. 5.6.1 alt X is

my preferred choice for wilderness areas. Hoodoo, Mallard Larkins and other areas should not have access

reduced in any capacity. I also do not support any new areas be added to Wild and Senic classification. There is

ample wilderness area available for those who desire solitude and remote recreation. For the majority of

residents in the area, we rely on motorized access, roads, and trails to access and enjoy our local landscape. It

was this recreational opportunity that draws and keeps many of us living in Idaho. We do not desire to limit our

access to these areas.

 

I also support timber harvest in all areas of USFS lands, as it aids in road creation (more access), wildlife habitiat

improvement (feeding area) and also fire prevention. With timber harvest scheduled for 70-90 yr harvest cycles,

we must include cattle/sheep grazing to reduce ground cover and limit fire potential in timber stands that are 0-40

yes of age.

 

In summary, please do not limit access to OUR land. We need to expand access to all areas so that generations

to come can also enjoy these areas. By removing roads and trails, 100 years from now,it will be impossible for

my grandchildren to visit the sights I love within the Clearwater Region. I support expanding and adding utv/jeep

trails and also unmaintained roads. These are the recreational opportunities that Idahoans live for! 

 

 


